
Town of LaSalle - Transportation Master Plan 

NOTICE OF STUDY COMPLETION 

The Town of LaSalle has completed its Transportation Master Plan (TMP). This document 

serves to guide future transportation planning development, decision-making and design in 

alignment with the Town’s long-term vision for the community. The TMP’s set of policies, 

goals and recommendations aspires to create an integrated, well-connected transportation 

network that is accessible to all ages and abilities and enhances of the quality of life for 

residents. 

LaSalle’s TMP followed Phases 1 and 2 of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 

(EA) process for master plans. The recommended preferred alternatives were selected and 

refined based on technical analyses, an evaluation of various alternatives, and incorporation 

of public and stakeholder input. Theses alternatives identify the next steps that the Town can 

take to further improve how people travel in, around, and through LaSalle. 

This notice announces the start of the 30 calendar-day review period for the TMP in 

accordance with the requirements of the EA process. The review period will begin on January 

31, 2020. Please provide all written comments by March 1, 2020. All comments will become 

part of the public record of the study with the exception of personal information. 

The TMP document is available for you information at: 

Town of LaSalle Essex County Library 

Townhall, 2nd Floor LaSalle Branch 

5950 Malden Road 5950 Malden Road 

LaSalle, ON N9H1S4 LaSalle, ON N9H1S4 

The TMP will also be available online at the Town’s website: www.lasalle.ca/tmp 

Please send your written comments to the contacts below by March 1, 2020: 

Larry Silani, MCIP, RPP Peter Marra, P.Eng Brett Sears, MCIP, RPP 
Director of Development Director of Public Works Senior Project Manager 

and Strategic Initiatives 

Town of LaSalle Town of LaSalle WSP 

lsilani@lasalle.ca pmarra@lasalle.ca Brett.Sears@wsp.com 

(519) 969 7770 ext. 1288 (519) 969 7770 ext. 1475 (289) 982 4752 

Comments submitted to the Town of LaSalle for the purpose of providing feedback regarding the Transportation Master 

Plan are collected under the authority of the Environmental Assessment Act.  Information will be collected in accordance 

with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will 

become part of the public record. Questions relating to the collection, use and disclosure of this information may be 

addressed to Peter Marra, Director of Public Works at 519.969.7770 ext. 1475 or pmarra@lasalle.ca. 
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